The Town of Otsego Town Board held a Solar Energy Law Workshop on the 18th day of August, 2025 at 
4:00 PM at the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY.

Town Board Members Present:
Ted Feury		Supervisor
Deb Dalton		Councilperson
Pat Kennedy		Councilperson
Chris Kjolhede	Councilperson
Tom Craig		Councilperson


Also Present:
Pamela Deane		Town Clerk
Ed Kukenberger
Eileen Kukenberger
Ed Hobbie
Connie Hobbie
Kathy Snyder

The  Solar Energy Workshop was called to order at 4:00 pm.

It was decided at the last meeting that the Town of Duanesburg’s Solar Law was more in keeping with 
what the Committee thought Town of Otsego Residents would want rather than the Solar Law  Cherry Valley adopted.  The Committee continued reviewing revisions  made to the Town of Duanesburg ‘s Solar Law at  their  last Workshop .

Before ending the meeting , it was decided to schedule the next Solar Energy Law Workshop for 
August 4th at  4:00 pm.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:28 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,


Pamela Deane
Town Clerk 
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